
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
 

Dear Members, 
 

The Administrator has requested and received approval from the Registrar to hold a special meeting 

pursuant to section 61 (8) of the Credit Unions Act. The meeting will be held on Sunday, 9 July 2023 

at 10a.m. at the Corozal Community College auditorium and all members are encouraged to attend. 

 

The special meeting is being called by the Administrator to provide an update to members about the 

affairs of the credit union. All members will be required to bring along their passbooks and a valid ID 

to attend the meeting. 

 

Transportation arrangements for members from the neighboring villages who wish to attend the meeting 

will be announced at a later date. 

 
 

Administrator 

Saint Francis Xavier Credit Union Ltd 

21 June 2023 
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